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The Bonnyman Gazette is the official 

newsletter of the Lt. Alexander Bonny-

man Detachment #924 Marine Corps 

League, PO Box 145, Knoxville, TN 

37901.  Articles and photos are due to 

the Editor no later than the 15th of 

each month.  The Editor is Jeff Tegzes, 

tntegzes@gmail.com, (865) 809-1585. 

CATCH US ON THE WEB AT: 

MCLknox.org 

Detachment & Auxiliary Meetings 

We meet monthly on the last Tues-

day of the month at the Navy Oper-

ational Support Center / Marine 

Corps Reserve Center, 2101 Alcoa 

Hwy (Rt 129) Knoxville, TN 37920.  

Social hour begins at 1730 followed 

by a business meeting at 1830. 

Detachment Officers 

Commandant 

Jim Williams (865) 740-4155 

Junior Past Commandant 

David Hatfield (865) 803-3169 

Senior Vice Commandant 

Howard Raines (865) 577-4745 

Junior Vice Commandant 

Frank Waller (865) 314-0885 

Adjutant 

Eric Nash (865) 693-5711 

Paymaster 

Lee Rhinemiller (865) 414-3460 

Chaplain 

Leroy Brown (865) 806-2837 

Judge Advocate 

David Cates (865) 548-4088 

Sergeant-at-Arms 

Bill Mullaly (865) 966-4532 

THE BONNYMAN GAZETTE 

COMMANDANTôS CORNER 

Semper Fi, 

Jim Williams, Commandant 

 

I hope this month has treated everyone nice. Just three 
months left in this year and we still have a lot to do. Hopeful-
ly the Mud run goes well and everyone leaves the picnic so 
full they have to take a nap when they get home. The Jim 
Putman Memorial Rifle Match went well. David Fugate won 
the match with a 283--4xôs, Jeff Tegzes was close behind 
with a 257--1x, and my boy, Jim F. Williams shot a 247--1x.  
Yours truly we will not talk about scores, just had a great 
time.  Please, if you put your name on the list, show up or let 
someone know you can't make it!. Thanks to the Young Ma-
rines North for doing a great job pulling targets. The Jim 
Peacock Memorial Pistol shoot will be next month.  A sign 
up sheet will be at the next meeting.  I hope that everyone 
who can make the September meeting will be there.  There 
is a lot to do this month. 

ANOTHER FANTASTIC MARINE MUD RUN 

On 17 September the Detachment pulled of another successful Marine 

Mud Run.  Months of planning and preparation ended with a memora-

ble event that included over 1400 runners and thousands of spectators.  

Detachment volunteers, Auxiliary members, Young Marines, and Ma-

rines of D Company, 4th CEB all combined to make this event possible 

and  the high point of the year.  Thanks to all who worked so hard! 
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DETACHMENT PICNIC 

Mark your calendars for the annual 

Detachment Picnic at Lenoir City Park.  

The picnic will be held on Sunday, 25 

September at the Area 1 Shelter.  

2016 MARINE CORPS BIRTHDAY BALL 

The Marines and Sailors of Delta Com-

pany, Fourth Combat Engineer Battal-

ion will gather on Saturday, 29 October 

2016 at the Hilton Knoxville in Knoxville 

Tennessee to celebrate the 241st Birth-

day of the United States Marine Corps. 

We would be delighted if all Marine 

Corps League Members would attend 

this great celebration.   

ETVMA SPORTING CLAYS  

The East Tennessee Veterans Memorial 

Association will present a Sporting 

Clays Shootout on Friday, October 28th, 

2016 at the Chilhowee Sportsmanôs 

Club.  Three flights are scheduled for 

9am, 12pm, and 3pm.  Lunch will be 

provided and awards will be presented.  

Cost is $500 per team of 4, $125 for in-

dividuals.  For more information contact 

Marine Tim Eichhorn at : 

865-218-8408 or 

teichorn@rkcapital.com 
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MEMBER DUES DUE BEFORE 

 30 NOVEMBER 

 

Harry Cate 

William Dunaway 

William Eichorn 

Kevin Kuklok 

Edgar McDonald 

Stacy Redwine 


